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December 14,2006 

Overnight Delivery 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

Re: Access Rate Reductions 

Pursuant to your letter dated October 13,2006, please note the following: 

Nautilus Telecommunications, Inc. is an IXC providing service in Florida but whose 
intrastate switched access expense reduction is $ 100 or less. 

Please acknowledge receipt of these documents by file stamping the duplicate letter of 
transmittal enclosed herewith and returning it in the self-addressed stamped envelope 
included for this purpose. 

Should there be any questions or additional information required, please do not hesitate to 
contact me at (405) 755-8177 ext. 24. 
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Sincerely, 
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